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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please find attached the submission from the Auckland Council on the Proposed National Policy
Statement on Highly Productive Land.
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
Ryan Bradley| Principal Planner
North, West and Islands Planning| Plans and Places

 Auckland

 

'Vote for the Auckland you love. Voting closes midday Saturday 12 October.
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